
RE:       Historic Resources Reappointment 

DATE:  May,27, 2021 

 

Please consider my request for reappointment to the Historic Resources Board. 

 

I am proud of the work we have done and I look forward to helping serve our community, our city’s staff 

and our elected officials in the future. 

In addition, I am looking forward to continuing cross-training other members of the HRB to share skill-

sets we each use in completing our work.  We had begun this before Covid and will continue as soon as 

we are free to do so. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Again, it is my pleasure to serve the City of Huntington Beach. 

 

Kathie A. Schey 

 

 


